
 

 

 

August 3, 2022 

Number 001/2022 

Dear Deans, Associate Deans, Directors and Head of Departments 

 

Pursuant to the short, medium and long-term strategic plan of the university to be a leading higher 

education institution, address the UN’s Sustainable Development Goals, and to be a (1) Niche 

University, (2) Sustainability University, (3) Good Governance and Morality University, (4) 

Wellness University, and (5) Green University, all subjects taught in the university must include 

either the concepts, principles or the practices of sustainability to enhance know-how, level of 

awareness, and practical applications of sustainability principles in daily living.  

 

All faculties are then enjoined to include in their proposed activities (curricular, co-curricular or 

extra-curricular) the SDG(s) they are addressing for consideration. 

 

This memorandum is effective on August 8, 2022 of academic year 2022 until it is repelled or 

reviewed. 

 

Sincerely yours,        

 

         

            

             

   

 

Dr. Jonathan Rante Carreon 

Vice-President for Academic Affairs 
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VPs 

Deans 

Directors 

Heads 


